Hello,

We have two young kids who are not yet in school. We have always had the intention of sending them
to private school once they are of age.

Due to the fact that we have close friends who had their kids get sick immediately after vaccinating we
have no intention of vaccinating our kids.

Although we highly disagree we can understand regulating vaccines in public schools since public
schools are government run however to create hold that standard to private schools feels like a huge
violation. They are private for a reason and kids and parents choose to go to private schools for a
reason. This should in now way be within the jurisdiction of the government to impose onto.

Please keep the private schools private.



